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1938 Lohmans Crossing Phone: (512) 263-2885
Austin, TX 78734 Fax: (512) 535-3044
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Preschool Library Card Application

Dear Parents and Guardians,

The Lake Travis Community Library Bookmobile will visit your child’s preschool once or twice a month.
The preschool teachers, along with our library staff and volunteers, want to work with you to promote
reading and a love of learning with your child.

Your child may check out books on your library account and take the books home to enjoy with you.
Your child does not need to bring their library card. Iltems for each child will be checked out to the
family’s account listed or created below. The email address listed below will receive a list of the
checked out items and the due date. Books are checked out for two weeks at a time (or the next time
the Bookmobile visits the preschool).

All library items can be returned to the bookmobile at any stop or to the main library at 1938 Lohmans
Crossing in Lakeway. There are also book drops outside the library where items can be dropped off at
any time.

If you have any questions, please contact the library at (512) 263-2885 or the bookmobile at (512) 809-
5800 or email outreach@laketravislibrary.org. More information can also be found at
https://laketravislibrary.org/preschools/

If you are already members of the Lake Travis Community Library, please provide the seven-digit

number found on the back of your library card:

If you are unsure if your family has a library account or if you would like to apply for a new library
account, please complete the information below or apply online at the library’s website. We ask that if
any families are signing up for a library card for their student online, they include their preschool name
in the Drivers License field so that we can attempt to match their library account to their students’
name. Families can also enter multiple first names, so including the students' name when applying for
a new library account is helpful. Your new library card will be sent home with your child in the coming
weeks. Thank you!

Last Name on Account:

Parent’s First Name(s):

Children’s Name(s):

Street Address:

City: State: Zip Code:

Email Address:

Home Phone Number: Cell Phone Number:




